
Articulated Credit Courses 

FAQs for High Schools 

What is Articulated Credit?  

Articulated Credit is a program that gives high school students the opportunity to receive college credit for a 
career and technology course taken in high school.  

How does it work?  
Courses available for articulation are documented in an articulation request list submitted by the school district and  
approved by Austin Community College. A Memorandum Of Understanding outlines all of the requirements for course  
delivery and the requirements for student credit award.   

How does my school obtain a copy of their approved articulation list?   
You can view approved courses in the MOU posted here.   

What is required of an articulated credit teacher?  

1.​ Submit transcripts to the Articulated Credit Office  
2.​ Submit a current resume to the Articulated Credit Office  

The resume should highlight the teachers work experience in the area they will be teaching    

3.​ Complete Curriculum Training every other year 

4.​ Attend a Fall Workshop/Department meeting with the ACC Faculty Partner 
5.​ Utilize the ACC Student Achievement Recording System to record student grades 
6.​ Teach lesson plans that will prepare students to take the end of course exam 
7.​ Administer an end of course exam/assessment provided by ACC    

What do my students need to do to be eligible for credit?  
1.​ This year teachers will enroll students in the Student Achievement System but at some point students might be 

asked to create their own enrollment for the class.   
2.​ They must have a 80 or higher class average and a 70 or higher on the ACC End of Course Assessment to be 

eligible for credit. 
3.​ Exceptions to this criteria will be noted in the special  conditions column of the articulation list.  

What do my students need to do to have their articulated credit documented?  

1.​ Students must take at least 1 college credit class at ACC to generate a transcript on which the credits can be 

applied.  

How do my students receive credit?  
Students with grades recorded in the Student Achievement Recording System will have their credits 

automatically applied to their ACC  transcript the semester after they complete one college credit course at 
ACC.   

 

 

Please contact Jaye Chavez, High School Programs Coordinator for more information.  jaye.chavez@austincc.edu 

https://offices.austincc.edu/college-and-high-school-relations/mous-for-isds-private-and-charter-schools/
mailto:jaye.chavez@austincc.edu

